
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Thursday 3rd October 2019  
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We are delighted to inform you that we are participating in the Cauliflower Group 
Christmas Artwork scheme again this year. I am sure you will agree that these were of 
excellent quality last year.  
 
Your child will come home this week with their Christmas Artwork and Artwork Order 
Form. If you would like to order any artwork to be made into cards, mugs, wrapping 
paper etc, please follow the instructions below. These can also be found on the form.  
 

 Go to https://xmas.cauliflowergroup.co.uk  

 Input your unique two part code which is printed at the top of the Artwork 
Form  

 Complete the order online before 18th October  

 Complete the information in section 2 

 Tick to confirm you have placed your order online  

 Return the form with the Artwork attached back to school before 21st October  

 Artwork being collected by Cauliflower Group to get produced into cards, 
mugs etc on 23rd October  

 
Please ensure you follow all of the above steps to ensure you receive your artwork. 
We will be unable to accept any artwork that has not been ordered online before 18th 
October or returned to school before 21st October.   
 
Thank you for your continued support,  
 
 
 
Mrs McLaughlin  
Deputy Headteacher  
 

https://xmas.cauliflowergroup.co.uk/

